
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Regularly scheduled business meeting of August 9, 2021 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
In attendance were President Anne Myers, Vice-President Bryant Goss, At-Large 
Member Susan Acosta and Marla Curley 
Old Business: 

1. July’s meeting minutes were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 
carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: None due to Treasurer’s absence due to illness. Will be 
presented at a later date.  

3. Repairs 
a. Our current landscaper, Robinson & Sons, has not come to mow for over a 
month.  We will terminate our relationship with them  and replace them with 
another landscaping company. 
b. Water leaks have been repaired by the City.   
c. The banking switchover almost completed.  Anne is in the process of getting 
QC codes for the various payment apps – e.g. CashApp, Venmo, Paypal, etc. 

4. All those working on the Fundraiser: Our Canine Carnival event will confirm 
which groups they are working with will be attending. 

 
New Business: 

5. Anne will work on getting signs completed, including additional signs reading 
“Don’t Climb on the Trees” and “Don’t Remove Landscaping Materials. 

6. Maureen will be resigning as Treasurer and at the next meeting it is anticipated 
that Marla Curley will be appointed to the Board as Treasurer and Maureen will 
be appointed as a Director at Large. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm. 


